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Summer Burlison

From: Summer Burlison
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 10:21 AM
To: Tripatinder
Subject: RE: Merging Parcels

Hello Trip, 
 
I will need to find time to look through this next week. 
 
Regards, 
Summer 
 
Summer Burlison 
Senior Planner 
San Mateo County Planning & Building Department 
 
**Due to County protocol surrounding COVID-19, the Planning and Building Department’s public assistance 
counters are closed and staff has been directed to work remotely until further notice. Please refer to our 
website for temporary closure information/updates, https://planning.smcgov.org.  
 

From: Tripatinder <tripchowdhry@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 10:18 AM 
To: Summer Burlison <sburlison@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Re: Merging Parcels 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Thanks Summer, 
 
APN: 048-076-160 is owned by Lucas's 
on Hermosa Avenue Street, APN: 048-076-140 we have Easement Rights, and Quiet Title. 
 
Attached is the Judgement that grants us Easement Rights, and Quiet Title on Hermosa Avenue 
Street, APN: 048-076-140, and the Deed of Hermosa Avenue Street APN 048-076-140. 
 
Can the Parcels 048-076-160 and Hermosa Avenue Street 048-076-140 still be merged? 
 
Thanks 
 
Trip 
 
 
On Friday, October 9, 2020, 09:44:17 AM PDT, Summer Burlison <sburlison@smcgov.org> wrote:  
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Hello Trip, 

  

A merger requires a Planning Permit Application Form and the submittal items checked on the reverse side of the form 
(under Merger):  https://planning.smcgov.org/planning-permits.  The application fee total is $460 (Merger: $400, Legal 
Counsel Surcharge: $20, General Plan Update Surcharge: $40). A merger only eliminated interior property lines but 
doesn’t reconfigure or change perimeter property lines so generally speaking it shouldn’t affect established easements 
already on the parcels for merger. 

  

Regards, 

Summer 

  

  

Summer Burlison 

Senior Planner 

  

San Mateo County Planning & Building Department 

455 County Center, 2nd Floor 

Redwood City, CA 94063 

  

**Due to County protocol surrounding COVID-19, the Planning and Building Department’s 
public assistance counters are closed and staff has been directed to work remotely until 
further notice. Please refer to our website for temporary closure information/updates, 
https://planning.smcgov.org.  

  

  

  

  

From: Tripatinder <tripchowdhry@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 9:13 AM 
To: Summer Burlison <sburlison@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Merging Parcels 
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email 
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

  

Hello Summer, 

  

I was wondering, if you could please point me to the procedure of merging two parcels which are 
contiguous and have the same owner. 

But one of the parcel may have easement rights for other property owners 

  

Appreciate your help 

  

Thanks 

  

Trip 
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